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Dear members of the Planning Commission, 
 
                        I have received the proposal to convert the garage of my neighbours Mr. and Mrs. Robert and 
Wiphaphorn Ellis into a Thai hot food take away outlet. To this proposal, I would like to make the following 
comments:  
 

a) I have no  objection to this project. 
b) There might be a legal issue if one takes into account the Conveyance dated July 7th 1993 

stating that the “retained land” (blue line of the map attached) should not be used for other 
purposes than residential or holiday accommodation.  (Clause 2 of the First Schedule).  

c) Given point a) I am willing to sign whatever is necessary to contribute to allow this change of 
purpose of the “retained land”. 

d) I expect   that the realisation of this project is not disturbing  the use  of my  propriety (red line 
on the map) as holiday accommodation for myself and letting visitors (through 
Mr.Clifford’s  Scilly Selfcatering, ). 

e) This non-disturbance concerns two points:  1) the ventilation of the proposed 
development  takes place  through the roof and not through the wall or a window on the side 
of the common passage (black zone on map)        2) The common black zone on the map is 
not  used for the functioning of the proposed business. This meaning: practically :  no material 
related to the take away is deposited there and no customer is  using  this space. (A small 
garden gate where the black zone begins with the inscription “private” on it could be  helpful) 

 
  

 
 
                        In the immediately following mail I will send the copy of the Conveyance . As I cannot transmit the 
colours of the lines on the map mentioned above, I will besides this mail send to you and to Mr. and Mrs. Ellis  a 
copy of it by surface mail– also of this letter, which I will sign . I will be in my flat  between April 5th and May 
2nd  in case a personal contact could be useful. Last but not least I want to apologize that this my reaction came 
a bit later than the 21 required days – I had to wait to receive a copy of the Conveyance from the 
solicitors  (Nalders in Penzance) where it is deposited. 

 
 
 
 
With kind regards 
 
                                                                                      Bernard Sartorius, owner of Sunny Creek Flat , 
Brunnenhof 3, 8804 Au ZH ,  Switzerland.   
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